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2016/2017 – Holiday Closings

Growing Places programs will not be in operation on the following days:

SEPTEMBER 5, MONDAY





Labor Day
OCTOBER 10, MONDAY





Columbus Day

NOVEMBER 11, Friday
Veterans Day Observed
NOVEMBER 24-25, THURSDAY-FRIDAY

Thanksgiving Holiday

DECEMBER 26, MONDAY THROUGH JANUARY 2, MONDAY

Closed for winter holiday-Families at all sites are charged at 50% your weekly tuition rate for one week and in full for one holiday day.
JANUARY 16, MONDAY

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

MAY 19, FRIDAY 
Worthy Wage Day - Professional Development Day for Staff - National day of awareness that the worthy work of early childhood professional deserves to be paid a worthy wage.  Information and education regarding our professional development day will be shared in our newsletter.
MAY 29, MONDAY

Memorial Day
JULY 4, TUESDAY
In observance of Independence Day

** Holidays are fully paid by families.  We recognize the challenge this places on families.  Because we want our professional staff to have a year round job that includes holiday pay, we must have weekly income to support this.

CLOSED FOR ONE WEEK AT THE END OF THE SUMMER  

August 21-25, 2017
Growing Places sites are closed for one week between summer programming and the new school year.  Staff work incredibly hard and long hours to do extensive cleaning, site improvement projects, goal setting, curriculum planning and overall program planning for the new school year.  This week contributes a great deal to the quality programming we are committed to providing.  

Families are charged 50% tuition for this week.
